
American Legion and auxiliary celebrate legion’s birthday

The Grant American Legion and auxiliary met March 13 at the Legion hall for a 6 p.m. pot luck
birthday dinner celebrating the American Legion’s 93rd birthday.
 There were 24 members present and all enjoyed a delicious meal and birthday cake and ice
cream.
 No business meeting was held. The next auxiliary meeting will be held at Westview on April 10
at 1:30.
Submitted by Jean Cochran
Secretary
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